
September 1, 2023

QUICK NOTES

No School 
September 1-4

Parent Night
September 7

5:30 pm

Building is closed 
September 15

Words from the Director
From Shelly Smith

The 2023-24 school year starts after the Labor Day break.  Even 
though we have been busy with learning the entire month of 
August; it still feels good to ‘start a new school year’!  We will have 
some changes to get used to as the new year begins.  

Ms. Siobhan has decided to leave our WAY family and we wish her 
well as she pursues other challenges.  She has been such an asset 
and leaves behind a rich library for our researchers.

Another change is that there will be no online classes this year.  
Researchers will still have access to online tutors and online 
teachers will still be available 24/7, but there will be no scheduled 
classes.

Please put September 7 on your calendar and plan to come to the 
Parent Night event where you can talk to teachers and we will talk 
about how our learning system works.

   

 

ACADEMY NEWS

         CONTACT US:     817 E. Kearsley Flint, MI 48503        P: 810.412.8655
For more news  & updates visit our website:        https://www.wayacademyflint.net/

Widening Advancements for Youth
   

 

WAY ACADEMY OF FLINT NEWSLETTER

We have planned a great night of information for 
the parents and guardians of our researcher.  
Thursday, September 7 from 5:30 to 6:30 we 
will provide presentations on how to navigate 
the Centric Learning System.  We will have a 
2023-24 WELCOME PACKET for each family and 
some prize drawings.  We look forward to seeing 
you at the event!



Widening Advancements for Youth
September 1, 2023

National Suicide 
Prevention 

Hotline
800-784-2433

Mental Health 
Emergency

Call 988

   

 

The 2023-24 school calendar, along with the updated 
Parent-Student Handbook are posted on our website.  

https://www.wayacademyflint.net/quicklinks-home/calendars

Printed versions are available upon request.  

STILL Enrolling NEW Students
WAY Academy Flint is accepting new students 
for the 2023-24 school year. New students can 
start our program in August, but the new school 
year does not officially begin until September 5.  

To enroll a new student, use this link:   
https://www.wayacademyflint.net/enroll
OR call our office:   810-412-8655

Current families make the 
best referrals. We will 
thank you for your referral 
with a $100 Amazon gift 
card if they stay through 
October.

If you know someone 
unhappy with their current 
school; let them know 
about our program.

● Monthly newsletter is released the 
1st Friday of every month through 
social media, email and FB

● Monthly progress reports are sent 
home the week following the 1st 
Friday of each month

● Parent Access newsletter is released 
the 3rd week of every month 
through social media, email and FB


